From:  Allen, Meredith
Sent: 2/1/2011 11:18:15 AM

To: 'Marks, Jaclyn' (Jaclyn.marks@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Simon, Sean A. (sean.simon(@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bec:

Subject: RE: AL Approval Letter

Great. Thanks for checking!

From: Marks, Jaclyn [mailto:jaclyn.marks@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, February 01, 2011 10:16 AM

To: Allen, Meredith

Cc: Simon, Sean A.

Subject: AL Approval Letter

| spoke to our tariffs office, and she’s going to process the AL today. You should receive it by close of
business.

Jaclyn

Jaclyn Marks — Energy Division - Renewables Portfolio Standard Team - California Public Utilities
Commission — jaclyn.marks@cpuc.ca.gov — 415-703-2257 — http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/renewables
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